
Littlefork Community 

Education & Recreation 

Becky Kimball, Director/Office Phone: 278-4422/Email: littleforkcerc@hotmail.com 

Upcoming: After School Activities  

Mini Cheer Clinic with Kristi Splett and Amy Hanley 

St. Patrick's Day Crafting with Becky Kimball 

Safe Sitter with Sara Wendt, Tim McClellan and Tom Donahou 

Easter Festival including Egg Hunt, meet the Easter Bunny and so much more! 

Current after school activities: 

Music Lessons with Stacy Ottoman 

Book Club with Mrs. Manninen 

Lego Adventure with Becky Kimball 

Winter sports 

Basketball continues with Gary Kjellgren final game to be March 9, 2024 Volunteer 

Referees and score keepers still needed. Contact CERC 

 

FITNESS CENTER HOURS AND HOSTS. 

7:00 Am –8:00AM Monday through Thursday Host: Andy Berry 

4:30 PM– 5:30 PM Monday through Thursday Host: Bill Alleman 

5:00 PM– 6:30 PM Monday through Thursday Host Zach Morin 

4:30 PM—6:30 PM Monday Wednesday Friday Host Bruce Douglas 

PLEASE REMEMBER TO SIGN IN EVERY TIME!  

 

CERC BOARD MEMBERS: 

• Sonja Pelland 

• Jennifer Horne 

• Anna Fisher 

• Jamie Wendt 

• Loren Lehman 

• Greg McClellan 

• Amy Hanley 

• Rachel Berry 

• Jennifer Fondie 

• Anissa Wimmer 

• Ashley Splett 

Hall Walking 

3:30 to 6:00 pm - Monday 

through Friday - Only if school is 

in session. Please sign in on the 

clipboard at Kathy’s Office. 

  MARCH 2024 The next scheduled CERC Board 

Meeting will be March 26, 2024 

at 6:00 PM. ALL are welcome to 

attend.  

All CERC activities and schedules will be posted on the city website under Commu-

nity Education beginning 2024. 

If you would like to volunteer your talents, hobbies and time to provide our youth 

with activities, please contact the CERC office at 218-278-4422 

 

THANK YOU TO ALL THOSE WHO VOLUNTEERED THEIR TIME OR MERCHANDISE FOR THIS 

YEARS SNOFUN DAYS!  MN Honor Society Students, Ashley Splett, Jax Sullivan, Dominic 

Juen, and Travis Ferguson.  Other student volunteers, Alexis Carriveau. R &  R Firewood 

for donating logs for bowling, and Green Forest for donating wood for our fire. With out 

your generous time and contributions the event would not have taken place.  


